Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, February 3, 2017 10:47 AM

To: Blaney, Karolina; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Cc: Groves, Amber

Subject: RE: WPX Pinnacle 32-36 characterization plan

RE: WPX * 2RP-4058

Karolina,

Your proposal for characterization of the above referenced release is approved.
Thank you,

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state,
local laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 S. First St.

Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

From: Blaney, Karolina [mailto:Karolina.Blaney@wpxenergy.com]

Sent: Friday, February 3, 2017 8:17 AM

To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Groves, Amber <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>
Subject: WPX Pinnacle 32-36 characterization plan

Good morning,

Attached is the delineation plan for the Pinnacle 36-32 spill.
Please let me know if you have any suggestions or concerns.
Thank you,

Harolina Blaney
Environmental Specialist

WPX Energy

Office: (575) 885-7514

Cell: (970) 589-0743
karolina.blaney@wpxenergy.com




From: Blaney, Karolina

Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2016 10:53 AM

To: Groves, Amber <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>

Cc: 'Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD' <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; 'Patterson, Heather, EMNRD'
<Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us>; 'Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD' <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: WPX Pinnacle 32-36 oil spill notification

Good morning,

This morning WPX discovered a small spill at the Pinnacle 32-36 well pad; APl # 30-015-41587. The spill was caused by
equipment failure; dumps on the heater treater were not working properly which resulted in oil spraying out of the flare.
The spill migrated off location for approximately 40-50 yards southwest of the well pad. WPX would like to ask for
permission to scrape off the impacted soil and sample the impacted area for further remediation.

The C-141 report will be submitted in the next 15 days.

Please let me know if you have any questions or suggestions.

Thank you,

Harnalina Blaney
Environmental Specialist

WPX Energy

Office: (575) 885-7514

Cell: (970) 589-0743
karolina.blaney@wpxenergy.com




